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MEMO 

 
TO:  Employees, Parents, Students and Other Interested Persons 
 
From:  Michele Velmer 
 
Date:  September 6, 2022 
 
RE:  AHERA NOTIFICATION 
 
 
This notice is to provide a periodic update on the status of asbestos containing 
materials (ACM) in our school building operated by the district as required by 
the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA). 
 
Periodic Surveillance: 
Monitoring of all facilities is done at six-month intervals to determine  if there are 
any changes in the ACM.  All facilities were up-to-date as of out last check in 
February of 2022 
 
Re-Inspection: 
Re-inspections are conducted on a three-year cycle.  The recent Re-inspection 
was completed in July of 2022. 
 
Planned Response Actions: 
None are necessary or planned.  Will monitor on a six-month basis and maintain 
as needed. 

 
 
 
 

Reports and management are available for review from Michele Velmer at the Baraga Area Schools at 210 
Lyons Street in Baraga. 


